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CONGRATULATIONS - TWO NEW BABY BOYS!

New baby boys born to staff in our Maths Faculty

Congratulations to Tim and Alexandra Newmarch, who welcomed their new baby boy, Felix
Andrew born on Saturday 23 June at 8:24am.

We also congratulate Brad and Brooke Warton who welcomed their new baby boy, Harry Luke on
the same day at 5:17pm.

We rejoice with these families and praise God for their safe arrival.

'Praise God from whom all blessings flow'
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